E-4

TOWN OF HARRISON VILLAGE OF HARRISON ATTORNEY'S OFFICE

MEMORANDUM

TO:

Ronald W. Belmont, Supervisor

Members of the Town Board

FROM:

Frank P. Allegretti, Town Attorney

DATE:

March 4, 2021

RE:

BMI - Music License Agreement for 2021

Attached herewith is a copy of the above referenced BMI Music License Agreement for 2021 for the annual renewal of the License Agreement for governmental entities, which automatically renews each year on May 1st. The fee of said License Agreement for 2021 has been increased from \$364.00 to \$368.00 beginning on May 1, 2021.

I hereby request that the Town Board approve the renewal of the yearly License Agreement, the price increase and authorize the Comptroller to pay the annual license fee in the amount of \$368.00.

FPA:ap Attachment